Be kind, be honest and have courage to
live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10)
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We invite families of children starting school in
September 2024 to attend our Parents Meeting
on Wednesday 22nd November at 6pm in the

School Hall.

All are welcome to attend and there is no need

to book.

We look forward to meeting you.




